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  March 16t h 2020 

 
 

Dear Sirs,  
 
We communicate that the World Cup Roller Freestyle FISE at Hiroshima will be 
rescheduled. 
 
The stop was due to take place on 3rd -5th April.  
 
Hiroshima government has requested that we postpone the event. Baseball, 
football and other big sporting events in April have been cancelled or 

postponed due to the spread of COVID-19.  
 
It would be impossible to held this event in April in this situation. The event is 
to be rescheduled in May 2020.  
 
Your welfare will remain our top priority. We will of course keep everyone 
updated as the situation develops.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 

  
           Olivier Pascal        Roberto Marotta  
 Roller Freestyle Technical Commission          Secretary General   

      Chairman 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


